
                        
 
 
January 28, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our home reading program so far this year has been a great success.  We have had 
between 60 and 70  students participate in the program. Our new reading theme is 
“Reading from Coast to Coast.”  Students will love learning about the map of Canada as 
they travel from province to province and become better readers while they’re at it!    
 
 
Students will receive a reading log to take home and need to colour a maple leaf after 
they have read for 15 minutes each night.   Please make sure your child only colours 
one leaf for each night they read. If your child is in Kindergarten you may read to them 
and have them colour a leaf.   If your child is reading a chapter book they may colour in 
one leaf for that night’s reading.  Please sign your child’s reading log before returning it 
to school.   
 
When your child is finished their reading log they may bring it to the library, on their 
book exchange day, and receive a prize.  They will also receive their own car to put on 
the map as they travel from province to province.  The further they travel the larger the 
prize!   
 
If you have any questions about the library reading incentive program please give me a 
call at school. 
.  
Thank you, 
Sharon Neumann 
Teacher Librarian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


